
Missing woman from Dundee may
have  travelled  to  Edinburgh
believe police

Police  are  appealing  for  the
public’s help to trace 56-year-old
Nicole Reekie who has been reported
missing from Dundee.
Nicole was last seen in the Menzieshill area around 1pm on
Friday, 11 October, 2024, however, we believed she may have
travelled to Edinburgh City Centre.

She is described as being around 5ft 5in tall, average build
with curly bobbed black hair often worn up or with a headband.

She was last seen wearing light pink chinos, a dark coloured
top, a black hooded jacket, black trainers and carrying a blue
backpack.

Anyone who has seen Nicole is asked to contact police on 101
quoting reference 2605 of 11 October 2024.
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